
TOWN OF KENDALL 
PLANNING BOARD 
MEETING MINUTES 

 
Tuesday, May 28, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 
ATTENDANCE:  Chair. Andrew Kludt  - present 
   Jeff Conte   - absent 
   Phil D’Agostino  - present 
   John Hughes   - absent 
   Patty Pfister   - present 
   Steven Catone   - present 
 
 
Also present:  Recording Secretary Bakutis. 
 
Chairman Kludt called the meeting to order at 7:04 p.m. 
 
NEW BUSINES: 
Chairman Kludt recapped the training requirements all members of the board are to acquire 
throughout the year.  The closest one is tomorrow evening being held in Albion, there are other 
dates and locations held throughout the year. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 
Minutes from the April 23, 2019 meeting submitted by Recording Secretary Bakutis were 
reviewed.  Patty Pfister moved to accept the minutes as amended, seconded by Phil D’Agostino.  
All in favor.  Minutes from the February 26, 2019 meeting are tabled.  There are not enough 
board members in attendance to take a vote. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 

 Chairman Kludt gave an update on the rezoning of the property on Peter Smith Road.   

 Telecommunications Codes-After speaking with the town attorney Andrew feels the 
towns code doesn’t stipulate were they aren’t or are allowed, there are no districts 
where they are permitted or restricted in our code.  The town attorney will look further 
into it.  

 Possible locations for county’s emergency response tower. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
Phil D’Agostino made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Steven Catone.  All in favor.  Meeting 
adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Tammy Bakutis 
Recording Secretary 


